
Board of Trustees TABK 
Washtenaw Community College 

DISCUSSION and possible ACTION 
4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105-4800 

Subject Date 
Approval of Non-Motorized Path Easement May 22, 2018 

Background 

SEMCOG awarded a grant to Washtenaw Community College in 2017 to construct a non-motorized 

pathway on campus. With assistance from the Michigan Department of Transportation {MDOT) and the 

Washtenaw County Road Commission {WCRC), the 0.6 mile shared use path will be constructed along the 

west side of Huron River Drive from Clark Road to college's main entrance driveway located across from 

the Health and Fitness Center. Construction work will be bid, awarded and facilitated by MDOT and 

WCRC. 

As a condition of the grant, an easement needs to be granted to an entity other than wee. Based upon 

past practice for similar projects in the county, the easement is to be granted to the Washtenaw County 

Parks and Recreation Commission. The County Parks and Recreation Commission and WCC's Legal 

Counsel has both reviewed and approved the agreement as to legal form. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Trustees authorize execution of the easement by President Bellanca or her 

designee. 

A ROLL CALL VOTE WILL BE TAKEN 

Prepared by: '-'-= -'-'-Al= n ------ Recommended by:Mark '--"le"'-

Title: Vice President, Facilities Rose B. Bellanca, President 
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